
Recent updates and expanded     

eligibility for Best Beginnings Child 

Care Scholarships 
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· To support families in meeting their co-
payment obligations, all the Best 
Beginnings families will see their co-pays 
set to $10 per month.

· To support families and the various 
scheduling needs that may arise, the 
Best Beginnings Scholarship will cover 
the full amount of scheduled care 
regardless of attendance. 

· Income eligibility has been increased to�
serve additional families.

For example: a family of 4 making 
$4,085 or less per month may be 
eligible for child care assistance.   
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To apply for Best Beginnings 

Scholarship  (child care assistance) 
please call  your regional Child 

Care Resource  & Referral Agency. 

www.bestbeginnings.mt.gov




